[bookmark: _GoBack]Before the application opens on June 2, use the following language on your school’s social media channels to give families a heads-up about P-EBT: 
Did your child receive free or reduced-price school meals through the National School Lunch Program during the 2020–21 school year? If so, your family may be eligible for P-EBT benefits to purchase food. The P-EBT application opens June 2. 
For more information:
*computer emoji* hhs.texas.gov/pebt 
*phone emoji* 833-442-1255
 
After the application opens on June 2, use the following language on your school’s social media channels to encourage families to apply for P-EBT:
Parents and Families: The application for P-EBT benefits is now open until Aug. 13. P-EBT provides food benefits to families with eligible children who temporarily lost access to free or reduced-price meals during the 2020–21 school year due to the COVID-19 pandemic.  
 
For more information:
 
*computer emoji* hhs.texas.gov/pebt 
 
*phone emoji* 833-442-1255

